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Dear Chair Sanchez & Committee Members:

Please REJECT HB 4121!

We are constantly being told by Democrats in the past few months that “nobody is above the law,”
of course referring to the President.

However, the same Democrats – and they include those in the Oregon Legislature – clearly believe
that illegal immigrants are above the law. Not only above the law but deserving of being protected
and even rewarded (e.g., HB 2015 in 2019 – a flagrant and direct revocation of a voter mandate) for
violating our laws.

HB 4121 is the latest in a multi-session parade of bills, nearly all with bogus “emergency” clauses,
that incentivize illegal immigration to Oregon. Please explain to me how that relieves our critical
housing shortage? The gridlock on I-5 and 217? Our overcrowded classrooms? Working class wage
pressure? Our strained social safety net?

How does it stem the tide of deadly narcotics brought into Oregon by foreign nationals? How does it
reduce carbon emissions?

Please – put law-abiding AMERICANS first! Give this legislation the death it deserves!

Respectfully,

Jerry Ritter


